
From:
To: PL Planning Applications
Cc:
Subject: WSCC/030/21 Objection
Date: 29 August 2021 16:46:46

Dear Sirs

This a peaceful rural location of farmland and woodland, which provides positive physical
and mental well-being to those who live, work and relax in the area. This area includes
well established hedges and ancient woodland which is home to many species of plant and
animal life that if destroyed could not be replaced including a number of rare and protected
bats. There are live badger sets in the proposed access route, what would happen to them?

Loxwood Road is a narrow and winding road which is only suited for light vehicle use,
and not regular and constant HGVs. Even now smaller vehicles have to be careful passing
in certain places.

The fumes and dust from increased heavy HGV traffic would not only impact on the
natural environment but could be detrimental to the health of local residents and visitors.
Are we not meant to be lowering emissions and especially not increasing them in the
countryside.

At a time when we are meant to be preserving and improving natural habitats it’s
extremely contradictory to destroy such a vast area of greenfield land.

I am shocked that this proposal is even being considered in a greenfield area when it
should only be considered in brownfield or built up areas.

Thank you for your attention in this matter.

Yours faithfully

Charlie Smith, Miss
Prelude, The Drive
Ifold
RH14 0TD




